
Project No. BOXF-0095 
 
 
February 24, 2022 
 
 
Boxford Conservation Commission 
Attn: Ross Povenmire, Conservation Administrator  
7A Spofford Road 
Boxford, MA 01921 
 
 
Subject: Notice of Intent  
  104 King George Drive, Boxford, MA 01921 
   
 
Dear Ross and Members of the Commission, 
 
On behalf of the applicant, 104 King George Drive LLC, the office of Williams & Sparages LLC 
respectfully submits the accompanying new Notice of Intent dated February 24, 2022. The updated 
Notice of Intent and accompanying plan has relocated the proposed dwelling outside of the 75’ no-
build zone with the abandonment of the previous proposal to rebuild the dwelling within the existing 
foundation footprint. 
 
In addition, on behalf of the applicant, the office of Williams & Sparages LLC respectfully submits this 
letter as a request to withdraw, without prejudice, the previously submitted Notice of Intent at the 
subject property, dated August 18, 2021 (DEP File #: 114-1332).  
 
The Applicant looks forward to meeting with the Commission at their earliest convenience. In the 
meantime, please feel free to contact the Applicant’s representative, Adam Brodsky, should you have 
any questions. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Thorsen Akerley, R.S. 
Project Scientist 
 
cc: Adam Brodsky, Esq., Drohan, Tocchio & Morgan, P.C. 
 Pamela Massad 
 MassDEP NERO 
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